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Dear Pastor and Church, 
 
 Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
 
 I thank the Lord for providing the ministry and our 
family financial support through your assistance.  

Last July, we held the 7th church anniversary of Orani 
Bible Baptist Church. With the observance of social 
distancing and other COVID-19 precautions, we limited our 
invitations to only some of our pastor friends and their 
families. Despite of the current situation, the church 
members remained faithful to God’s will. We are also 
grateful that you joined us in prayer for this event. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 The recognition day for the students of our 
Good News Class was also held last August. These 
students, with ages 4-12, attended the class every 
Saturday afternoon to learn about God.  

After six months of teaching them, we held this 
ceremony to recognize their efforts and for 
finishing the modules that we gave them. 
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-Prayer Requests- 
▪ Newly saved to be baptized     ▪Our Good News Class  
▪Faithfulness of members     ▪Renovation of our parsonage 

 

 
 
This was also taken as an opportunity to invite their parents 
and guardians. We prepared some grocery giveaways for them 
to appreciate their presence and to thank them for entrusting 
us their children. With these loved ones responding positively 
to God’s Word of Salvation, the event went successfully. Praise 
the Lord! 
 

Thank you for your continuous support and prayers for 
the ministry here in Orani. Praise God Almighty for still saving 
souls in spite of the situation that we are facing. Our church 
will also continue to pray for your safety from this pandemic.  
 
 God bless you all. To God be all the Glory! 
 

 
  
  

 
Because of Christ, 

Jovito P. Pastoral 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Pastor -Romans 11:29 

mailto:pastoraljovito@gmail.com

